
 

   

OFFICIAL 

MOTION ON NOTICE 

MOTION 
Date of Council Meeting:  25 November 2024 

 

Title of Motion:  

 

Proposed Post Office Closure   
 

 

Council notes with dismay the plans by the Post Office to close their branch on Mutley Plain, a 

vital community resource. 

 
Council resolves to ask the Leader the Council to write to Nigel Railton, Post Office Limited’s 

Interim Chair, expressing the council’s dismay and requesting that this decision is reversed. 

 

Proposer:  Cllr Angela Penrose 

Seconder: Cllr Mary Aspinall 
 

 

  


